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Central Alberta Brain Injury Society 

 

Welcome to our new caregiver program called 
Ladybug Caregiver Program. We chose the 
ladybug as it represents protection, healing, 
and love. We also chose the sunflower as it 
symbolizes loyalty, friendship, long life, and 

strength, many attributes of a caregiver. 

Due to COVID-19, we have created this pro-
gram to run virtually and we can meet every 

Wednesday from 12-1 via Zoom. All you have 
to do is call us or email us. We received fund-
ing from Alberta Royal Purple Association and 

Battle River Community Foundation for this 
opportunity to spread the word across Central 

Alberta. 

Come see our new website at  

www.cabisbrain.com  

& our new Facebook page 

Central Alberta Brain Injury Society 

 

We had a great Christmas party this 

year! We held it on December 16th—

thanks to Dean Ray and Santa for 

showing up!  

Our “12 Days of Christmas” draw 

has finished. We had fantastic 

prizes and many winners. Stay 

tuned for our next 50/50 draw in 

the Spring! 



CABIS CALENDAR OF ACTIVITIES 

Membership Form - Join CABIS!   

Name: _______________________________  

Address: _____________________________ 

Phone: _________________  

E-Mail: ______________________________ 

Membership with CABIS is free, but we welcome donations. 

Your financial support helps us continue to run our programs and services.  

$___________ Donation - Less than $200 

$___________ Patron Donor - $200 or more Donation-(Grateful acknowledgement in CABIS 

publications) 

Charitable Tax Receipts will be issued for all Donations of $20.00 or more 

Membership entitles you to receive CABIS newsletters and vote at our Annual General Meeting 

I would be interested in helping CABIS: _____________________________ 

Please mail application and donation to CABIS office: #202- 4805-48 St. Red Deer, AB 

T4N 1S6.  Thank You!  

The Travelling Brain School 

Due to Covid-19 and the uncertainties of 
school dates, we are still unable to do the 
Travelling Brain School. We are watching 
the situation closely. We are also consid-

ering doing our program virtually via 
Zoom. 

Our New Partners 

Sacks Thrift Avenue 

The store downstairs has a partnership 

with CABIS that started in 2020 

Alberta Prairies Life Enrichment   

Training Studio Ltd. (APLETS) 

Tracy Lardner, the Executive Director, 

runs 2 different programs. A support 

worker course and a skills training 

course. She became a partner with CA-

BIS is 2020 as well. 

Club Cabis—We continue each 
Thursday from 1-3 with snacks, so-
cial interaction, and information. 

Special Events—We will be having a 
Valentines Day party on February 
10th and a St. Patrick’s Day party 

on March 17rth. 

Thanks to our sponsors! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jejina Family 

Stinson Family 

Hullerman Family 


